
Meeting Postponed Due to MDHHS COVID-19 Order Effective November 18, 2020.   

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Huron County Planning Commission 

Wednesday, December 2, 2020, at 7:00 pm 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Huron County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, December 2, 2020, at 7:00 pm, at the Huron County Expo Center, 170 W. Soper 
Road, Bad Axe, MI, 48413.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comment 
regarding the proposed Master Plan. 
 
All interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to ask questions or to make 
comments.  Written comments may be submitted to Jeff Smith, Director/Zoning Administrator 
Building Official, Huron County Building & Zoning Department, 250 E. Huron Ave., Room 102 
Bad Axe, MI  48413, or sent by fax to 989-269-3362 or email to smithj@co.huron.mi.us.  Oral 
comments will be accepted at the hearing.  A copy of the draft Master Plan is available for public 
examination during regular office hours at the Huron County Planning, Building & Zoning 
Department, Room 102 of the County Building, 250 E. Huron Avenue, Bad Axe, Michigan 48413 
or online at http://bit.ly/huronmp.   
 
For further information on this matter, please contact Jeff Smith of the Building & Zoning 
Department at (989) 269-9269. 
 
Handicapped persons needing assistance should contact the Building & Zoning Department 
before the meeting. 
 
This notice is disseminated pursuant to PA 33 of 2008, being the Michigan Planning Enabling Act, 
as amended. 
 
Huron County Planning Commission 
Julie Epperson, Secretary 


